


Dear Parent/Guardian							September 11, 2017

Enclosed you will find the first semester set of “Ten Week Club” chances. As you are aware, the Ten Week Club Chance Drive has been included in the tuition amount for this year. Each student now has the ability to sell the 16 tickets in the 1st semester and 17 tickets in the 2nd semester at $10.00 each with the collected money staying with you. This gives you the opportunity to recoup that added tuition fee. Please read the following details carefully;

	1)-The Ten Week Club drive begins on Monday, September 11 and ends on Friday, September 29, 2017. Students are to sell the tickets during this time period. All stubs must be returned to the Activities Office by the September 29th deadline.

	2)-When the student sells a ticket, the full name, address, and phone number of the purchaser must be recorded on the ticket stub. (Nicknames and/or first initial ticket stubs disqualify that person from winning.) The purchaser keeps the ticket as proof of purchase. You put your name, the student, as the seller. Stubs are to be returned to the Activities Office in the original envelope.

	3)-Drawings will begin on Thursday, October 5 and will be held each Thursday until the last drawing on December 14. You can view the winners each week by going to our website.

	4)-Lost Tickets WILL NOT be replaced. 

	5)-If you find someone else’s tickets you MUST TURN THEM IN TO THE OFFICE. FOUND TICKETS ARE NOT TO BE SOLD.
          
 6)-NOTE THAT YOU ARE ONLY PERMITTED TO TURN IN ONE SET OF TICKETS—YOUR FAMILY’S SET—NO ONE ELSE’S.

	In fairness to all who purchase these tickets, the deadline date of September 29     will be strictly adhered to. Tickets brought in after the deadline will be accepted but drawings will begin on October 5 whether tickets are submitted or not. 

	Since the selling of the tickets is a means to recoup the added tuition fee, I urge you to do your best to sell all sixteen.

	If you have any questions, please call or email me.

                                                                                                  Sincerely,

                                                            
                                                                                                  Mr. Joseph D. Carchidi Jr.,
                                                                                                  Activities Director
